
Parent 
University

Parents are invited to attend and visit informational stations to learn more
about changes for the new year and how you can be involved in your

child’s learning experience.
 

In addition, each individual school will have a booth where you can get
information or ask questions specific to your child’s school.

Thursday, July 31, 2014
4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

MCC Tommy Dulaney Center
915 Highway 19 North
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MERIDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

ENTERTAINMENT

For more information, call MPSD Student Services 601.484.4916


